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Media Advisory: Superintendent Critchfield to Attend Meridian Educator 

Career Fair 

 
(BOISE) – Superintendent Debbie Critchfield will visit the final day of the 2024 Idaho 

Department of Education Educator Career Fair’s Meridian event, where she will be joined by 

area job-seekers and schools and districts looking to hire qualified educators. The event supports 

Critchfield’s goal of ensuring that Idaho classrooms are fully staffed to support student success.  

 

It is the last of five events the department has held across the state in recent weeks.  

 

The superintendent will attend the fair, to be held at the Galaxy Event Center, on April 2. Media 

is invited to attend a 6 p.m. availability.   

 

Members of the media interested in attending are asked to RSVP at mreynolds@sde.idaho.gov. 
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